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We have been learning all about the role of the fire service through 

the book Fireman Fergus.  We made fire helmets, constructed our 

own fire engines with various blocks, bricks and large parts and made 

pictures of fire engines using shapes. We also went on the letter ‘F’ 

hunt; looking for 10 objects that began with the sound ‘f’. We 

finished the week off with making a bonfire picture and talking 

about fire safety.  
 

Something Special 
 

 

 

Brambles staff would like to keep in touch with the 

children who are not in school so if you would like 

to continue to send in photo updates of your child 

with their ‘flat’ key group animal or anything you 

are doing at home, please do email. 

 
 

 

Miss Sallie is planning to hold a Zoom carpet time 

with the children who are not in Brambles with the 

children who are in Brambles so they can still feel 

part of pre-school.  There will be the story of the 

week followed by the song and rhyme of the week. 

This will last around 15 minutes.  Please email 

Brambles if you would like to be part of the first 

session on Friday 26th June.  If successful, we will 

hold one once a week and on different days. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  
Stories: Fireman Fergus 
 

Song: 5 little firemen 
 
 

Rhyme: London’s burning 
 

Watching: Something Special - Fire station 

 

28 families still need to let us know if they will be 

joining the Leavers’ Drive by Parade or not please.  

 

Brambles will close every Friday at 12.30pm, this will 

start from 26th June.  Please see the email sent out 

from school for all the details.  

Friday 26th June   

Carpet Time Zoom Call 

 

Friday 10th July 

Leavers’ Drive by Parade  

 

Tuesday 21st July 

Last Day of Brambles Pre-school 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


